From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm

Subject: Sunnica Power Station
Date: 09 February 2024 09:19:31
Dear Sir/Madam,

The application for DCO continues and the NIP website is regularly updated,
however the developers website is vastly out of date. Have they any obligation to
keep this current and accurate as it seems like it is part of the evidence that you
might like to consider, if so please ask them to make it complete, accurate and up
to date.

Many Thanks
Nick Harvey

Interested Party No. 20030094

Best Regards
Nick Harvey






